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I strongly oppose SB243. More restrictions on gun owners are not going to solve the 

problem of criminals getting and using guns. The real problem is the lack of respect 

for authority and lack of prosecution of individuals who commit crimes. This bill 

infringes on the rights of citizens to keep and bear arms. We need guns in the hands 

of the good guys because they often stop or minimize crime. Please uphold our rights 

and do NOT pass this bill. Vote NO on SB243. 

 


